Newsletter #13

MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s

Event Committee: Jaan Pill, Lynn (Hennebury) Legge, Peter Mearns,
D.Scott Munro, Gina (Davis) Cayer
Data base team: Howard Hight, Diana (McLagan) Redden
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Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto

The #1 Reason to come to the
MCHS 60’s reunion.

Free Parking....... In Toronto you say?

You bet ya!

Here’s your personal FREE Parking Pass —
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Parking Pass

evenT: Malcolm Campbell High School Reunion

vaLD: Oct. 17, 2015

Pay parking is in effect at all times. Vehicles not displaying a valid

p T DMIT T parking pass witl be subject to a parking ticket of $69.75 per day.
A.. R Bt B
NOT VALID FOR RIVERHOUSE / OLD MILL UNDERGROUND PARKING
PARKING LOT IS PRIVATE PROPERTY AND LEFT UNATTENDED. WE ASSUME NO
21 Old Mill Road, Toronto, RESPONSIBILITY WHATSOEVER FOR LOSS OR DAMAGE DUE TO FIRE, THEFT,

Ontaric MBX 1G5 COLLISION OR OTHERWISE TO THE VEHICLE OR ITS CONTENTS.

Please display this pass
face up on your dashboard.




Our music maven is Gina Cayer aka Davis class 68. You have already
seen some of her musical input on the various Facebook sites for
MCHS. Our Gina has been on the search for a DJ. We hear she may
have landed this already. Watch here for updates from Gina.

It has come to our attention that Gina is quite the aficionado on doing
the Locomotion and yes the Mashed potatoes. Is anyone willing to put
out a challenge to her? And in case you want to practise go to these
two links.......

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eKpVQm41f8Y

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VXFO GBC77w

Howard’s wife Diane was quite the Mashed Potatoes girl in 64.
We are sensing a serious dance off in the making.

See you on the dance floor - guys and dolls.....

Answers to the very difficult MCHS Quiz in
Newsletter #12

1. Jacki Ralph (Class of '62) was a member of the singing Group known as
“The Bells.” Interestingly, their hit, “Fly Little White Dove Fly” was written by
Marty Butler (see Question #3) and his partner Bob Bilyk.




2. The name of the closest train station to MCHS that took students back and
forth to the west island was Monkland (now defunct).

3. The 3 MCHS alumni associated with the band, “The Sceptres” were Tim
Hewlings (Class of '63), Bill Ott (Class of ’62), and Marty Butler (Class of ’62).
The accompanying photo is from the cover of a new CD featuring The
Sceptres’ greatest hits that was produced in 2014 by Tim Hewlings, one of the

band’s original members.
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4. The name of the ‘62 MCHS alumnus who had a role in the Robert Altman
movie, “Nashville” in 1975 was Allan Nicholls.




5. The ‘62 grad was responsible for the Scottish themed artwork in the 1961-62
Yearbook was Graham Wragg.

6. The alumnus who won 1% prize in the art contest in the 1962-63 Yearbook
was Jaan Pill with his painting entitled “Jungle Morning.”

7. “How low can you go?” was a phrase associated with a dance called “The
Limbo”. Participants had to bend backwards and manipulate their bodies
under a horizontal bar that was gradually lowered on each attempt.
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8. Keith Henderson is the 1962 MCHS alumnus who, from 1994 until 2012, was
leader of the Quebec political party known as the Equality Party.




9. The ’62 alumnus who won the Photo Contest in the 1961-62 Yearbook was
Charles Tsiang.

10. Mr. Claude Lafon is the French teacher rumoured to have been in the
French Foreign Legion.

What fun trying to pull these 10 facts from the old memory bank.
How did you make out?

Brag a bit - let us know how you did.

A very special to Cheryl (Casino) Houston
11D — 63 for putting the quiz together and providing the answers with
pictures.

Perhaps you have something you’d like to add to future Newsletters.
Please just send it into us and we’ll get it published.




Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto
Have you sent in your registration fee yet?

Don’t delay — send it to:

Send cheque to: Diana Redden, 4487 — 222A Street, Langley, B.C., V2Z 1B2
Email address: retiredredden@telus.net

Grads = $150.00 Grad + spouse/partner/friend = $250.00
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We want to see you there.
Chat with you. Catch up on the past 50 years.

YOUR Datavase Team: toward & Diana




